
 

The Exeter R/C Eagles, Inc. 

Meeting Minutes 

SEPTEMBER 2014 

Our final monthly club meeting was held on Wednesday, September 17, 2014 at the flying field and called to order by President 
Ed Lopuski at 7:00pm with 6 members present. The club currently has 35 paid members.  

OLD Business: (from last month)  

NEW Business: (from this month)  

The members present agreed to have John Smurthwaite order caps embroidered with the club logo. At the picnic, John 
Smruthwaite took a count of those interested in purchasing a cap and found there were about 25-30 wanting to purchase one. 
The cost for a cap with embroidered logo will be $16.  Ed Lopuski suggested that John order 35 hats in the hopes that new 
members will also want one. 

The club picnic was held on Sunday, September 21. It was a perfect day for flying and we had a great turnout with approximately 
30 people. The Padre Pio Center hosted their annual Ferrari rally on this day as well. One of the benefits of this was that the 
restrooms were open during our picnic at the Center. Ed Lopuski suggested that we plan our annual picnic/funfly to coincide with 
this event going forward which occurs on the third Sunday of September every year. 

This will be the last club meeting of the year. Our first meeting next season will be Wednesday, April 15, 2015 at 7:00pm.  
Meeting was adjourned at 8:00pm. 

2014-2015 Club Officers: 

President: Ed Lopuski 

Vice President: Norris Matthews 

Secretary: Aram Basmadjian 

Treasurer: Dennis Snoke 

Safety Officer: Greg Laskoskie 

 


